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Voting by mail provides better access to voting for all Oregonians. It specifically helps 

people with disabilities, the elderly, and those that cannot take time off of work to 

vote. It also encourages people to vote in the safety of their home where they don't 

have to feel pressured or harassed to vote one way or another. It also enables 

people to take their time, read about all the candidates, understand arguments for 

and against certain bills, and partake in more thoughtful voting. All Oregonians 

should be able to vote by mail. 


